October 1980

The Annual Meeting of the Cedarwood Association will be held on Thursday, October 30, 1980 at Woodside's Garage from 7:00 - 9:00 p.m. Please make every effort to attend. Refreshments will be served.

Agenda

- Minutes of previous Annual Meeting
- 2. President's Report
- 3. Treasurer's Report
- 4. Report of Playground Committee
- 5. Election of Officers and Street Reps. for 1980-81

Candidates

President Howard Rock Vice-President Jane Ravid Guenter Loeser Treasurer Recording Secretary Ellie Lyman Corresponding Secretary Catherine Spracklin

6. General Business - Meeting open to floor

The Playground Committee has an exciting list of programming possibilities for the coming year. Among them are:

ice rink on Cedarwood Playground this winter

band concert/clean-up in May

flea market in May

weekly summer story hour for youngsters

sing-a-long in July (someone who can sing is needed to lead!!!)

puppet show/bake sale in August

YOUR HELP IS NEEDED IN PLANNING AND EXECUTING THESE ACTIVITIES. If you can spare an hour or two, please contact Jane Ravid at 891-9832.

Membership dues (\$5.00/family) for 1980-81 should be paid as of the Annual Meeting on October 30. If your dues for 1980-81 have not been paid and you wish to become or remain a member, please fill out the form below and give or send to Guenter Loeser, Treasurer, 323 Florence Road, Waltham, MA.

MEMBERSHIP FORM Telephone Address Number of members in household: adults children ____ ages ____

Make checks payable to Cedarwood Association